Dear CBA Parents/Guardian, Friday, 30™ September, 2022

PARENTS’ COFFEE MORNING WELCOME SESSION

This is to formally invite you to the upcoming Parents’ Coffee Morning
welcome session as stated in CBA’s academic calendar sent across to you
eatlier. The Elementary and High School Coffee Morning will take place
on Thursday 6™ Octobet, 2022 at 9.00am in the School’s Canadian Hall.

The purpose of this is to meet and greet each other (families and CBA staff)
and we will de-mystify what goes on in the school. Parents will gain insight
into the curriculum & our international approach to student centered learning
and assessment. We will also step you through how parents can easily

track their child's progress every step of the way.

I'm sure you will enjoy the session, and we all look forward to seeing you there!

Kind regards,

Martin Harry

Principal
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